
From: MThompson@aurora.ca [mailto:MThompson@aurora.ca] 
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 9:54 AM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Delegation status 
 
 
I would like to delegate at next week's Regional Council meeting (19th) and speak to the Notice of 
Motion put forward by Regional Councillor Joe Li regarding the Election of the Regional Chair. 
 
Please advise if there is a form I need to submit or if my email is sufficient. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Thompson 
Councillor, Town of Aurora 
905-727-3123   ext.4268 
www.aurora.ca 
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